
From: Hector MacDonald 
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 6:45 PM 
To: PSB Administration <psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Re: Meeting on September 23rd, request to attend to speak 

Please be cautious. 
This email originates from outside of Haldimand County. 

Thank you, I would like to discuss the lack of policing on our road yet again due to the agreement 

around the protesting. As well the challenges when there are protests for us to get home thru the 

police check points as well as for our family or friends and nursing support. Thanks  

 

On Wed, Sep 9, 2020 at 10:32 AM PSB Administration 

<psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca> wrote: 

 
Good morning, 

Thank you for your e-mail and your interest in wanting to attend the September 23rd Police Services Board 
meeting as a delegate. Can you please provide me with a brief description of the topic you’d like to present 
to the Board?   

Kind regards, 

 

 

Tracey Cassidy 

Administrative Assistant - Citizen & Legislative Services 
Haldimand County Administration Building 
53 Thorburn St. S., Cayuga, ON N0A 1E0 
Phone: 905-318-5932 x6353 
Web: HaldimandCounty.ca 

 

 

 

 

From: Hector MacDonald 
Sent: Friday, September 4, 2020 6:20 PM 
To: PSB Administration <psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Meeting on September 23rd, request to attend to speak 

Please be cautious. 
This email originates from outside of Haldimand County. 

Hi  

I would like to be able to attend the meeting on the 23rd of September re: OPP policing meeting.  

Would you please add me to the mailing list/agenda to also speak.  

mailto:psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca
https://www.google.com/maps/search/53+Thorburn+St?entry=gmail&source=g
tel:905-318-5932%20,,6353
https://haldimandcounty.ca/
mailto:psbadministration@haldimandcounty.on.ca
https://haldimandcounty.ca/


If you would kindly provide the details as to where and what time to arrive and how much time I 

will be able to speak.  

Thank you in advance  

Mrs Shawn MacDonald 

 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail and any attachments may contain personal information or information that is otherwise 

confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of any part of it is prohibited. 

Haldimand County accepts no liability for damage caused by any virus transmitted in this message. If this e-mail is 

received in error, please immediately reply and delete or destroy any copies of it. The transmission of e-mails between 

an employee or agent of Haldimand County and a third party does not constitute a binding contract without the express 

written consent of an authorized representative of The Corporation of Haldimand County. 


